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O 'Connor Bros. &Connor Bros. &
Ralph Day ChapelsRalph Day Chapels

Central Toronto's most

spacious funeral home.

Family owned and operated.

Honoured to serve

your community.

416 423-1000
50 Overlea Blvd.

www.heritagefuneralcentre.ca

Personal and

Small Business

Year Round

Service

1714 Danforth Ave.

416-406-9990

LIBERTIBERTY
TAX
SERVERVICEICE

643 Danforth Ave. (just across the street)

416-466-8003    •    www.dndc.ca

DanforthDanforth
NeighbourhoodNeighbourhood
DentalDental CentreCentre

You have 32 teeth.
32 good reasons to stay in touch.

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Welcome to Holy Name.  We encourage all parishioners to become actively involved in your parish through its many groups and ministries.

We also need and appreciate your financial support from regular offertory envelope contributions.  Please ensure that you are registered

with the office.  Parishioners who are changing their address are asked to inform the parish office.

Pastor: Reverend Vijai Amirtharaj, C.S.C.

In Residence: Rev. Yaw Acheampong

Deacon: John Doomernik

Parish Secretary: Mrs. Pamela Cobham

Director of Music: Peter Smith   peter.smith1@hotmail.ca    416-989-3542

Parish Office Hours: Mon, Tues, Wed and Fri 9 am - 12 noon 1 pm - 5 pm

CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST
Saturday:  5:00 pm (in the church)

Sunday:    10:00 am (children's program only at 10 am service)

12:00 pm (African Catholic Community)

Weekday:  Tues, Wed, Thurs, Fri at 12:05 pm in the chapel

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturdays: 4:30 to 5:00 pm and on request

BAPTISM
By appointment and after instruction.

MARRIAGE
Archdiocesan Marriage Policy: Couples planning to be married must contact a priest one year in advance.

They must also receive personal preparation for entering marriage.

Catholic Cemeteries: 416-733-8544

Archdiocese of Toronto: www.archtoronto.org

Bulletin notices must be submitted in writing to the office by noon Monday.

Saint Vincent de Paul Society (to help neighbours in need) 416-469-0842

Holy Name School:

Phone  416-393-5215

Fax       416-393-5934

690 Carlaw Ave

Principal: Ms. Maren Askin

The Parish Hall is available for rent - please contact the parish office 416-466-8281.

SPOT

830 Pape Ave

416-462-2735

www.SeranoBakery.com

HOLY NAME PARISHHOLY NAME PARISH
Served by the Holy Cross Fathers

GOUGH AND DANFORTH (at Pape Subway)
Rectory: 71 Gough Ave. Toronto, Ont.  M4K 3N9

Phone: 416-466-8281       Fax: 416-466-8559
Web site: holynameto.archtoronto.org          Email: HolyNameTO@archtoronto.org

SPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

757 Broadview Ave
416-297-9685

BroadviewDiner.com

417 Donlands Ave
416-421-8500

DonlandsDiner.com

Your Neighbourhood
Eateries

SPOT

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Assisted Living in Your
Own Home.

Call Us for a Free Caring Consult

647-660-3366
We're Open 24/7



 ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     

 

 
 
Dear Parishioners,  
 
The time has come for me to say goodbye to the 
wonderful parishioners of Holy Name Parish after 
two great years of my ministry as your Pastor. 
Many people have asked me why I am moving so 
soon, after only two years in the Parish. Yes, it is 
not very common for Pastors to move after only 
two years in a Parish. However, sometime 
because of certain needs or circumstances we are 
requested to do so.   
When I reflect on my two years here, I can say 
that they have been two enriching years with 
many, many opportunities to assist and 
accompany so many people on their life and faith 
journey and to get to know many of you. I have 
experienced the warmth, care, affirmation, 
appreciation and the goodwill of the community 
for which I will ever be grateful.  I want to say to 
the community, “THANK YOU” Thank you for your 
love and care, for your support and affirmation 
and for your good wishes. I will miss you and the 
community as much as many of you will miss me. 
Holy Name is a small but vibrant community. As 
one of the beloved parishioners would say, “We 
are small, but mighty.” Please keep it up. Let us be 
united in prayer and pray for each other. Please 
know that each of you and the Holy Name Parish 
community will always be close to my heart.  
 
Fr. Vijai, C.S.C. 

 
  
Tues. June 18th 
12:05 pm: Kathleen Ellum + 

Wed. June 19th 
12:05 pm: Patrick Wilkinson + 
 Thurs. June 20th  
12:05 pm: Mary & Harry Keane + 
 Fri. June 21st 
12:05 pm:  

Sat. June 22nd  
5:00 pm: Filomena De Lima + 
           Sun. June 23rd 
12:00 pm:  Thanksgiving to God for the gift of 
life for Kaeden Avery Marshall-Sassa’s 
Birthday 
              

Readings for 
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, June 23rd, 2024 
1st Reading: Job 38.1-4, 8-11 
Responsorial Psalm: Ps 107.23-24, 25-26, 28-
29, 30-31 
Second Reading: 2 Corinthians 5.14-17 
Gospel: Mark 4.35-41 

 

GOOD NEWS FOR OUR ST. 
VINCENT de PAUL DONORS 

You are now able to directly deposit your donation 
into our CIBC account.   

Our account name is: 

St. Vincent de Paul 

The email is: 

ssvphn71@gmail.com 

40 - 4 

 JUNE 16, 2024 
     

CHILDREN’S LITURGY PROGRAM 
Ending for the Summer 

Our Final Sunday is June 23 
The Children’s Liturgy Program at the 
Sunday 10 am Mass will be ending for the 
summer next Sunday, June 23, 2024. 
This has been the first season of the 
Children’s Program since the pandemic 
where we were able to offer the program 
in 2 age groups (ages 3-6 and 7-11) for 
the full year. This allowed us to provide 
a better program for the younger 
children of the parish. 
On behalf of the Parish, we thank the 
volunteer coordinators, the adult 
teachers and helpers, and the 
student helpers who served the parish 
with dedication this year in our 
Children’s Liturgy Program. 
The Children’s Liturgy Program will 
resume near the end of September 
2024.  

 

 
 

Your ShareLife gift changes lives  
 In a world where empathy matters most, 
your compassionate heart provided accessible, 
dignified support to over 2,500 people with special 
needs and their families. We thank you for your 
kindness and compassion.  
 Thus far we have raised $29,848 toward 
our goal of $46,000. 
 Please give at the parish using a ShareLife 
envelope, online through our parish website, or at 
sharelife.org/donate. 
 
https://sharelife.org/impact/ 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP 
is lit this week 

In Thanksgiving 
req. Joyce Bigornia 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Wednesday, June 19th – 9:30 am 
Holy Name School Mass  

 
Thursday, June 20th -  6:00 pm 

Holy Name School Graduation Ceremony 
 

Thursday, June 20th – after 12:05 pm 
Mass  

Seniors Group – Lunch/Barbeque 
in large hall 

 

THANK YOU 
To the Knights of Columbus Monsignor 

Ingoldsby Council 9079 
For their donation of $1,000 to the parish. 

 

 
 
Year of Prayer On January 21, 2024, 
Pope Francis inaugurated a Year of 
Prayer ahead of the 2025 Jubilee, calling 
on the faithful “to pray more fervently to 
prepare ourselves to live properly this 
grace-filled event and to experience the 
power of hope in God.” The Archdiocese 
of Toronto has a dedicated website with 
numerous resources including video 
reflections, prayers and other information 
to help us enter into a more intentional 
period of prayer and reflection during this 
special year. These resources can be 
accessed by visiting: 
www.archtoronto.org/prayer 
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